

February 23, 2017

Via Email: mattj@htrsi.com Mr. Matt Jarreau 409 E. Main St. Suite 204 Richmond, Va. 23219

Re: Church Hill Association of RVA support for SUP-009048, SUP-009046-2016

Dear Mr. Jarreau:

I am writing on behalf of the Church Hill Association of RVA, Inc., ("CHA"), a community organization representing the interests of residents and others in Richmond's Church Hill neighborhood.

On ~ three occasions you presented plans and revisions for your Sugar Bottom projects. You asked for our support of SUP-009048 and SUP-009046-2016 regarding planned new construction of 3 single-family attached dwelling units, the renovation of an existing 8 unit building and construction of 2 new two-unit buildings to connect with the existing 8 unit building.

On February 21, 2017 our general membership voted our full support for your above-referenced projects. Please feel free to use this letter as part of your SUP application and to bring our support for your projects to the attention of City administration prior to their vote on these matters. We look forward to the completion of these projects and believe they will enhance our neighborhood.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

John S. Sieg, Jr.

President, Church Hill Association of RVA, Inc.

Cc: Hon. Cynthia I. Newbille

Robert Rae Gordon

Membership, Church Hill Association of RVA, Inc.